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Employment Verification Never Looked So Good
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For many employees, completing the I-9 for process is an exciting time because it means they have

landed that job and have arrived for their first day of work. For employers, however, the I-9 form can

be a process that is confusing, especially when it comes to determining whether certain identity and

employment eligibility documents presented by employees are acceptable.

In the article, "Employment Verification Never Looked So Good," featured in Columbus Business

Monthly, Attorney Sheila Bias discusses the updated I-9 form and the efficiency that it offers

employers.

To read the full article, please visit Columbus Business Monthly. (page 9)
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